
 

 

 

Board of Directors 

 Don Newman-            
Board President 

 

 Joy Willis -               
Vice President 

 

 Larry Whitehead 
 

 Walt Richison 
 

 Eric Woodstrom 
 
District Manager: 
 

Chris Muehlbacher 
 

Executive Assistant:   
 

Tina Teuscher 

Inside This Issue: 
 

 

The Value of Our Water 
 

E-Bills and Payments 
 

Volunteers Needed 
 

Quotable Quotes 
 

Mosquito Abatement 
 

Kindergarten Round-Up 
 

Next Board Meeting 
 

Compare Your Usage 

 

Are you tired of snail mail?  Would you like to receive your bill via email?  There 
are two ways to begin receiving your monthly invoice via email: 
 
1. Call the District Office and give us your email information. 
2. Register your account  at www.centervillecsd.org and sign up there.   
 
Registering your account is easy and it allows you to review your account history, 
make a payment, go paperless, as well as request a service call.   
 

The Value of OurWater... 
When we look at vintage cars, old pictures in magazines or 
reflect on how things used to be in the good old days, we 
never think about the pipes that deliver our drinking water.    

 
Did you know that the District was 
formed in 1959?  This means that some 
of the original infrastructure is now 58 years old and is approaching 
its useful service life.      
 
Back in the mid 1960’s a significant expansion of the distribution 
system was constructed.  Being about 53 years old it will be neces-
sary to plan for its replacement sometime within the next 22 years.  

 
Part of having a successful water system is to plan ahead for 
the replacement of old infrastructure and future demands all 
while ensuring that a reliable and adequate supply of high 
quality water is provided to you at the lowest reasonable 
price, in an environmentally responsible manner.   
 
Together we will continue to plan for a safe and reliable wa-
ter system for both today and into the future.                                                                     

Are you tired of late fees?  While you have the option to make online payments 
using a debit or credit card, it will cost you an additional $3.00 or 3% whichever is 
greater. However, there is no additional cost to make an ACH Payment.  Please 
stop by the District Office today and sign up for ACH Payments.   You only need a 
voided check.  We will automatically deduct your monthly payment from your 
checking account on the 15th of each month.   No cost, no penalties...simply easy.    



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meeting 
will be held Wednesday, March 15th at 7:00 pm, at 
the District Office.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage   

Compare the usage on your  water bill with the  
average of the District.     

February’s Average:  1,000  cubic - feet.         

The Volunteer Fire Company needs volunteers with all types of skills and abilities.  Volun-
teers that have backgrounds in various areas such as general business, accounting, medical, 
law enforcement, mechanics, construction, computers and fundraising are needed. 
 

Now is the time to challenge yourself, build new skills, and become part of a tight-knit public service force, 
while feeling the rewards of having contributed to a purpose greater than yourself.   
 

If you, or someone you know, are interested in becoming a volunteer firefighter, please join us on Tuesday 
night at 6 pm, at the Volunteer Station located at 8930 Placer Road.      

If you have or know of a child that lives in the 

Grant School District who will be attending kin-

dergarten next year, now is the time to come by 

the Grant School Office and sign up for kinder-

garten.  The Kindergarten Round-Up is sched-

uled for Tuesday, March 14th beginning at 8:45 

am with a parent information meeting in the caf-

eteria.  Kindergarten registration packets will be 

mailed in mid-February.  Children must be 5 

years old by September 1, 2017 in order to regis-

ter for the 2017-2018 school year.  Parents of 

children turning 5 between September 2nd and 

December 2nd, 2017 should call the office for 

enrollment options.  Please be sure to bring the 

following if not previously turned in: 

 Proof of residence    
 Immunization Record  
 Birth Certificate 
 Physical completed after 4-1-17 

Quotable Quotes:   
 

For each petal on the shamrock 
This brings a wish your way - 
Good health, good luck, and happiness 
For today and every day. 
                                                  ~Author Unknown 


